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Boone County Public Works 
 
 

 
 

PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT & PRESS RELEASE 
 
 

TO:  Boone County Commission, Media & Others 
 
FROM:   Mike Glascock, Boone County Public Works  
 
DATE: February 2, 2012 
 
EVENT: Zaring Rd Closed for Repairs on February 7, 2012 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Weather Permitting, Boone County Public Works will close Zaring Rd 
at the Low Water Crossing between the hours of 8:30 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. 
on:  Tuesday, February 7.  The road will be closed to through traffic; 
therefore an alternate route will be necessary.  Additional work at this 
location will continue throughout the week, potentially resulting in 
minor delays, however the road will be open to through traffic. 
 
Please use caution in all construction/work zones. 
 

Boone County at work for you! 
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